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Comments: The Bob Marshall Wilderness has been a truly effective wilderness -- with emphasis on: wilderness.

We would do well to let it remain so.   The idea that we 'need' to  renew outfitters license to build tent platforms,

hitching posts and corals is flawed.  Wilderness should be protected to remain wilderness as much as possible.

The idea that we would bow to outfitters so they can make it is less wilderness is sad and discouraging at best

and runs contrary to the wilderness act. 

Let's keep the Wilderness in the Bob Marshall Wilderness and not renew those 62 licenses.

Thanks for listening and respecting wilderness.

 


